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Dear Commission Members:

﻿Darien, CT is presently divided by the 25th and 27th State Senate Districts; the incumbent State Senators are Bob
Duff (D) and Patricia Billy Miller (D). The boundaries of these two districts mix the population of Darien with that
of Norwalk and Stamford. I submit that the 25th and 27th Senate districts do not serve Darien; the population is
weighted heavily to the voters of Norwalk and Stamford and dilutes the voters of Darien. Darien needs State Senate
representation that is more accountable to Darien’s interests. We do not have the commerce that Stamford and
Norwalk have, we are largely  residential so our tax base is different.
Please consider this request.
Christina Obin
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